HB 2316 -- PUPIL HOME INTERNET ACCESS
SPONSOR: Riggs

This bill will require the Department of Elementary and Secondary
Education to submit an annual report to the General Assembly
beginning on June 30, 2021. The report will indicate the number of
elementary and secondary pupils who reside in a residence with
limited or no access to the Internet. The report shall indicate
the total number of pupils statewide and by school district.



